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Friday 13th May 2016 

 

 

Easton & Otley College  
 

Easton Campus are having a Family Fun 

Day on Sunday 5th June from 10am – 

4pm this will be a fun filled day out for 

everyone, exploring the campus and 

finding out what goes on. There will be 

many children’s activities and lots to 

have a go at and see. Please see 

attached flyer for more information.  

 
Filing Cabinet 

 

We have an old filing cabinet in the 

foyer by our school office, we would 

like to know if anybody would like to 

give a small donation to the school if 

they would like this. 

 
SAT’s 

 

Congratulations to the Year 6 children 

who showed excellent growth mind-

sets whilst taking their SAT’s. They 

have all tried their best and have a 

very positive attitude to their learning. 

Well done and I hope you enjoy all the 

exciting events planned for you until 

the end of term.  

 

 

 

Hair Styles  

 

We expect children to come to school 

with clean and natural hairstyles and 

colours. Hair that is longer than 

shoulder length, should be tied up and 

clipped back enabling children to work 

efficiently and safely throughout the 

school day. We do not allow ‘tram 

lines’ or ‘carved’ hairstyles or hair gel 

as we have found this to be very 

distracting. We do however often 

have non-uniform days linked with 

themes or to fundraising events and 

on these days it is fine to dress hair 

in different ways. 

 
Rec/Yr 1 Request 

 

Our Reception/Yr 1 class have asked 

if anybody has any old duvet covers, 

blankets or tents they no longer need 

as the children love building dens in 

the class during the day. 

 
Biking to School 

 

It has come to our attention that 

more care needs to be taken when 

arriving or leaving the school if 

coming and going by bike; there have 

been some very scary near misses and  

even with parents/carers driving 

carefully, some have had to brake 

suddenly when children are biking 

across the road without stopping and 

looking first. 

 

 



Diary Dates  
 

Tues 17th 2.45pm Thai Dancing 

Presentation Assembly – All welcome 

Fri 20th 2.45pm Rec/YR1 assembly 

Wed 25th – 27th YR 5/6 Residential 

Fri 27th School closes for half term 

JUNE 2016 

Mon 6th INSET DAY (SCHOOL 

CLOSED) 

Year 5/6 swimming every Monday this 

half term (not all pupils) 

Fri 10th 2.45pm YR 5/6 Assembly 

Wed 15th Class and Whole School 

Photographs  

Fri 24th Be a Teacher Family 

Learning Day AM – Healthy Eating 

KS1 and Science Investigation KS2 - 

All families welcome 

Tues 28th 3.30pm Art Exhibition in 

Hall @ Hevingham (further details to 

follow) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars Of The Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Joey Alpe Harriet Ball 

James Sinclair-Russell Bonnie Brightwell 

Leah Burt Jack Burton 

Eddy Miller Kayla Frost 

Eleanor Jewiss Sam Douglass 

Kitty Excell Sophie Baker 

Blake Dunn Mr. Gibbons 

 
 

Mrs. Karen Hutchison - Head Teacher 

 


